

Lane Green First School

Headteacher: Mr Tom Wright

Bilbrook Road, Bilbrook, Wolverhampton, WV8 1EU Tel: 01902 297920

> E-mail: headteacher@lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk School Website: www.lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk



28 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Attached to this e-mail is information regarding the proposed federation between Lane Green First School and Codsall High Federation of Schools. The Governing Body are proposing to federate with a start date of Monday 6 June 2022, following a six week consultation period with all stakeholders in the school family.

For a number of years now, the Leadership Teams and Governors of Lane Green and Codsall High Federation of Schools have been looking at different ways to build on the friendly and professional relationship that already exists between the schools, as well as their aligned approaches to education, which emphasise development of the 'whole child', inclusiveness and opportunity for all.

The school is confident that a federation is the best way to improve social and academic outcomes for all pupils, allowing staff from all schools to work together to create a more coherent learning journey for children as they move through their primary education.

Kindest regards

Tom Wright Headteacher

Lane Green First School

Lindi Ackroyd
Chair of Governors
Lane Green First School



